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Welcome message  
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We are extremely proud and delighted that you have chosen The Regis School for your child’s secondary 
education. At TRS, we aim not only to match parents’ expectations of what a school should offer their 
child, but to exceed them.   
 
Our aim is to help every student realise their dreams and aspirations by providing an excellent education; 
underpinned by a culture of high expectations and standards. We believe in educating the whole child 
and that with hard work and a positive attitude students will leave The Regis School as productive young 
adults, kind citizens and motivated lifelong learners with the academic currency to be highly successful 
in the next stages of their education and careers. 
 
By attending The Regis School, your child will be exposed to the very best of the taught subject 
curriculum, an extensive extracurricular offer including residential trips, and an outstanding character 
education. 
 
We are proud to be part of United Learning, a group of Academies who work together for mutual benefit 
and whose mission is to bring out ‘the best in everyone’, a philosophy we wholeheartedly subscribe to 
here at The Regis School.  We are judged as a ‘good’ school by Ofsted and the inspectors said of The 
Regis School: 
 
‘The school’s values and ambition are evident from the moment you walk through the doors’ 

‘The culture and learning environment is aspirational’  

‘Pupils feel safe and well supported’ and ‘The school is calm and orderly’ 

 ‘Pupils achieve well across the curriculum and are prepared well for the next steps in their education’.  

 
As a Rights Respecting School, we not only strive for academic success; we also value and promote the 
importance of friendship, fun, personal responsibility, and compassion. We are proud to have been 
awarded the highest-level Rights Respecting ‘Gold Award’, in addition to holding the ACE ‘School of 
Character’ kitemark; an award given to schools that take an explicit, planned, and reflective approach to 
the cultivation of character in their pupils. 
 
We, and all the staff at The Regis School, look forward to your child joining our community and hope they 
get the best out of what we have to offer both in and out of the classroom. 
 

Very best wishes 
 
 
Mr. D Oakes and Mrs. J Lewis 
Principal and Associate Principal 

 
 


